DISABILITIES PROJECT NEWSLETTER DISCLAIMER

The materials in this electronic library are intended to provide Michigan citizens with useful helpful information on the subject of disabilities. A reasonable good faith effort was made to insure the information is timely, accurate, and complete when provided. However, because each legal issue depends on its individual facts and because the law is constantly changing, readers may wish to consult with an attorney before relying on any of the information. The information is provided "AS IS," without warranty of any kind, express or implied, and should not be construed as formal legal advice or as forming an attorney/client relationship.

Any statements in these materials are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the State Bar of Michigan or any of its sections or committees. The materials here can be freely used and distributed so long as written notice is first provided to the State Bar of Michigan. Please also provide a copy (preferably electronic) of any materials in which the articles here are included to Michelle Erskine at merskine@mail.michbar.org or (800) 968-1442 ext. 6316.